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LAGOON
BRIDGE

LIGHTING

DESIGN PRESENTATION

March 14 through March 21, 2005

Sketch by Josh Ne son
Park H gh Student Team

The following pages illustrate student work for the lagoon bridge lighting project.
After spring break, the student team will undertake construction of the first two light
fixtures for the bridge.

We have funding for rewiring the bridge and a commitment from the City of Living-
ston to provide new power services.  That work should hopefully commence this
spring or summer.

              
        

Thank you all who have contributed funds and countless hours to this effort.
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Funding for future light fixtures is still needed.  Please call us at 406-222-8718 for 
further information.
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first model final model
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model construction
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